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Subject: ENUM delegation of E.164 country code +374 for Armenia 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to inform you that I have received the reply from the concerned Member State for your report on 
non-functional ENUM delegation of E.164 country code +374 for Armenia. 

The Ministry of High-Tech Industry of the Republic of Armenia and the Public Services Regulatory Commission 
of the Republic of Armenia has informed me that considering the membership to the ENUM system was 
implemented experimentally, and that it did not get the interest of the Communication Operators of Armenia, 
the Administration of Communication of the Republic of Armenia does not consider membership to the ENUM 
system appropriate. 

It should also be noted that the concerned Member State can decide to restore the previously 
stopped/revoked delegation at any time. A request for restoring the previously stopped/revoked delegation 
will be considered as a new request. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
Seizo Onoe 
Director of the Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau 
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